
Year 4                                              Spring

Message from the class teachers:
Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope you have had a wonderful break and are 
ready to learn lots of fantastic things this half term! We are looking forward to starting 
our rainforest theme by immersing ourselves in our ASPIRE curriculum topic, ‘Beneath 
the Canopy'.

An overview of learning this half term
Maths: Multiplication and division
English: Performance poetry, Non-chronological report on an animal from Borneo, 
Retell of the Vanishing Rainforest story
Geography: Borneo rainforest, the equator, tropics of Cancer and Capricorn
Science: States of matter
RE: Life is a journey
Spanish: My family
Art: Paper Mechanisms to make a moving picture
Computing: Repetition in shapes
PE: Cricket and Complete PE

Our PE days are: Tuesday and Friday for all 3 classes

We are lucky to have the amazing Author 
Katherine Wheatly working with us this term 

and we will be focusing on her book 'Wouldn't it 
be awesome if...'

Key dates this 
half term:
Back to school 
6th January

Break up 
Thursday 13th 
February – 
Inset Day 
Friday 14th 
February

Other dates to 
be confirmed
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